
Date: April 8, 2024

ANNOUNCEMENT: AREMCO Products, Inc. Acquires J.H. Young Corporation

Dear Customer,

We are excited to inform you that, as of today, J.H. Young Company, Inc. has been acquired
by Aremco Products, Inc., a leading global manufacturer of high temperature adhesives,
coatings, and technical ceramics.

While existing J.H. Young emails will continue in effect for now, please transition your
records to contact Aremco using the following addresses:

Order Placement orders@aremco.com
Quote Requests quotes@aremco.com
Technical Questions technical@aremco.com

You can call Aremco at (845) 268-0039 in New York if you would like to speak directly with
customer service or technical staff.

The J.H. Young number 800-724-7447 will continue to work for a period of time, as will the
email address sales@strongholdwax.com.

We are working diligently to make this a smooth transition and look forward to
strengthening our partnership with you as a trusted customer. Please do not hesitate to
reach out to us if you have any questions through this transition.

We look forward to serving you in the future.

Best regards,

Peter Schwartz
President / Technical Director
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